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Madison Brame

From: Joan Bouchard <bouchardjm@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 1:27 PM
To: GB, PGCB Regulations
Subject: [External] Proposed rule change

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from 
unknown senders. To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook.  

As I understand it, the mandate of the PGCB is to protect the public, not the gambling industry. 
Please bear this in mind when making this decision, and keep the current rule in place. Thank you. 
Joan M Bouchard, State College  
The Village at Penn State 
 
"Do not be daunted by the enormity of the world's grief. Do justice now. Love mercy now. Walk humbly now. You are not 
obligated to complete the work but neither are you free to abandon it." The Talmud 


